
The American Iris Society 
A $25.00 VOUCHER MAY BE YOURS! 
 
The Voucher Program is here for any new member of AIS, any new E-Member, or for 
any current member who upgrades membership; that is, upgrades from a single 
membership to a triennial or to a dual, or an E-Member who upgrades to multiple years 
of E-Membership. 
 
The program works like this: each new or upgraded member will receive a voucher in 
the mail from Membership Secretary, Tom Gormley. Included with the voucher will be a 
listing of participating nurseries that accept the voucher with an order for irises. The 
listing will show what value each nursery places on the voucher and the minimum order 
each nursery requires. The list will also appear on the AIS website, www.irises.org 
 
When you mail your order to one of the participating nurseries, include your voucher 
with the order. If you order online you must mail your original voucher to the nursery. 
Your voucher can be used only once and with the nursery of your choice. The voucher 
must be redeemed by December 31, 2013. 
 
The voucher value does not count toward a minimum purchase amount. Most vendors 
do not treat this as a discount off the order, but rather will provide you with a plant of 
their choice at the value listed for the voucher. You will pay the shipping charge on your 
order as usual. 
 
If you have any questions about this program please contact Susan Grigg, Public 
Relations and Marketing Committee, 105 Trotters Ridge Dr., Raleigh, NC 27614, 
irismom@nc.rr.com or Tom Gormley, Membership Secretary, PO Box 177, DeLeon 
Springs, FL 32130, aismemsec@irises.org 
 

 
This is a sample only of the voucher/not valid for redemption 
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